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In RE this week we have been reflecting on celebrations. We talked about how families get ready 

for Christmas. We looked at an advent wreath, Christmas tree and advent calender.  

Have you got any of these things at home? Maybe you could talk about how this helps us to think 

about Jesus and get ready for His birth.  

Focus text- Dear Santa by Rod Campbell  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sReoE9XkArc  

 

Activity- Click on the link to read the story at home. We have talked about the different items that 

Santa brings. Have you got any at home? What do they do? Bounce? Fly?  

 

Phonics 

This week we have learnt the sound ‘i’ as in insect  

 

 

Maths  

We practiced putting our shoes and socks on as part of our daily routines. We also talked about 

and practiced how we get our milk and fruit. Can you practice outing your own socks on at home? 

Maybe you can start to get yourself dressed? What do you put on first? Then? Last?  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

Mrs Smedley and Miss Stafford.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sReoE9XkArc

